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Future Speakers

Jan 11 2007 
Steven Brown  
"Relay for Life"

Upcoming Events

Board of Directors Meeting 
5:30 pm 
Feb 6 2007

Burro BBQ 
Apr 21 2007

Club Christmas Party 
Dec 7 2007

News

Quote of the Week - Who Said It? 

Thought for the Week - Who Said 
It? 
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Cornell to serve as AG 
by Art Harrington 

Corky Cornell will be 
next Assistant Governor  

We are proud to announce that our own Lawrence 
"Corky" Cornell will be serving as the next 
Assistant Governor for this northwestern corner of 
Arizona.   

Corky is a past-president of our club and has served 
in number of district leadership capacities.  He will be 
responsible for overseeing the two Rotary clubs in 
Kingman, the club in Bullhead City and the club in 
Needles.  

After concluding her second term as the AG for this area 
on June 30, Sharon Harrington is looking forward 
to turning over the reins to Corky, as she prepares to 
succeed Laura Grasse as the president of our Bullhead 
City Rotary Club for 2008-09.  

District's PolioPlus Trip to Mexico 
by Art Harrington 

PolioPlus trip to Mexico is Feb. 16-
18  

Rotary District 5490's annual PolioPlus 
Trip to Caborca, Mexico, is set for Feb. 16-18.  
Twenty-five seats are available on the bus that 
will be shared with D5320 from California.  

The cost for the bus trip to help innoculate the children 
will be $150 per person.  That includes snacks and 
drinks on board the bus, and all meals in Caborca.  
Additional expenses will include $6-8 for Friday lunch 
and 2 nights in a motel (probably $50-55 a night).  
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For border crossing purposes, you will need a passport 
or birth certificate.  

If you are interested in participating in this trip, you will 
need to contact Chuck Rose, the trip coordinator, at 
(623) 544-8199 or PDG Don Schiller (928) 717-1000 as 
soon as possible.  

Next RI Convention in our backyard 
by Art Harrington 

2007 Rotary International  

Convention  
Salt Lake City  
Head to the mountains of Salt Lake City for the 98th annual RI 
Convention, slated for 17-20 June 2007. There, you'll join family, 
friends, and fellow Rotarians from around the world at Rotary's 
largest annual get-together. This year's convention is fun, 
informative, and affordable, with new features, such as the World 
Peace Symposium. 

  
"No word or pictures can describe the great 
 
feeling of being at an RI Convention. You  
 
have to go and see it for yourself." 

- Manon Lennon, Rotary Club of Laval, Quebec, Canada 

Rotary Foundation Scholarships 
by Art Harrington 

Rotary's Ambassadorial Scholars  

The Rotary Foundation began in 1917, but 
it didn't become a major component of Rotary until 
founder Paul Harris's death in 1947.  Upon Paul's death, 
more than $1 million was contributed in memorial gifts.  
Shortly thereafter, the first program of the Foundation 
was established: Fellowship for Advanced Study - the 
forerunner to the now-popular Ambassadorial 
Scholarships program.  

The Rotary Foundation's Ambassadorial Scholarships 
program is one of the world's largest privately funded 
international scholarship programs for university 
studies.  Since 1947, approximately 37,000 students 
from some 110 countries have studied abroad.  

Did you know that film critic Roger Ebert, journalist Bill 
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Moyers, and Sadako Ogata, the former UN High 
Commissioner on Refugees, were all Rotary 
Ambassadorial Scholars?  The list of these 
scholars, along with the chronicle of their 
accomplishments to make this world a better place, is 
truly remarkable.  

Every Rotarian Every Year (EREY) contributing to our 
Foundation continues to provide phenomenal 
opportunities for bright and talented young leaders to 
equip themselves to make a significant difference in this 
world.  Be a part of the Rotary magic.  Contribute 
regularly to The Rotary Foundation.  
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